
Device Availability 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I hope you are all well and keeping safe during this lockdown period.  

By now you would have received communication from Ms Gai Beecher regarding next week’s 

learning.  

In light of the directorate online learning website being the source of learning for next week, we are 

now ascertaining if families need to borrow a device from the school’s library so their children can 

access this website.  

I ask that families who do not have a device that their child can use to fill out the Google form (link 

below) so we can arrange this for you.  

I also ask that families who do not have stable internet connection to fill out the same form.  

If your child currently has a chromebook, ipad, laptop or other device that they can use, there is no 

need to fill this out. 

 

Google Form Link -  

 

Kind Regards,  

Will  

Will Johnston | Primary Principal  

02 6142 1266 | William.johnston@ed.act.edu.au  

www.amaroos.act.edu.au                   

Amaroo School | Education Directorate | ACT Government 

 

 

 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc4m3fvcUYmZxeDbNavi1wdvfogC606Hl6j7uYN-Warlcw3gQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
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